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          31 July 2022 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

FOR  : ALL CONCERNED REGIONAL EXECUTIVE  

DIRECTORS 
                

 THRU  : THE CHIEF 

    Stakeholders Management and Conflict Resolution Division 

    Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service  

 

FROM  : THE DIRECTOR 
               Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service 
    

SUBJECT :  ASSESSING FLOOD-AFFECTED/ LANDSLIDE- 

AFFECTED AREAS DUE TO THE ONSLAUGHT OF  

TROPICAL DEPRESSION ESTER ON JULY 30, 2022 

 

 

 This pertains to the top story of the News Alert dated July 31, 2022 regarding the 

landslide and flood-affected areas due to Tropical Depression Ester.  

 

 In regard with this, may we request for reports in your respective areas that have been 

affected by floods and landslides so we can take appropriate action. 

   

 For your appropriate action, please. 

 

 

 

 

  

        KHALIL SEGRIO BAYAM 

 
 


